
 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Manchester’s 2022 

Christmas Parade 

Let’s Light up Main Street 

It is time once again to begin planning for the 2022 Christmas 

Parade.  The parade will be held on Thursday, December 1st, 2022, 

at 6:30 p.m.  We will start the parade at W.T. Pierce Company and 

end at the Old Mill.  All floats and other entries will need to be in 

line by 6:00 p.m.   

If you are interested in entering this year’s parade, please return 

this form to the MMC Recreation Department at 121 Perry Street.  

You may mail your entry to P.O. Box 366, Manchester, GA  31816 

or email to mmcrdga@gmail.com.  We are looking forward to a 

spectacular show of lights.  For more information, contact Tangee 

Cummings at 706-846-3741. 

 

Name of Entrant: _________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: _________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________ Email: _______________________ 

 

Type of Entry: ____________________________________________________ 

mailto:mmcrdga@gmail.com

